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State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bfanca Bayo: 

This is in reference to docket number 030621. As per my conversation with Ms.Paula 
Mer, I was advised to pay the fine plus the penalty and interest charges, which the 
company has done so. The company would like to propose a $500 settlement to resolve 
this docket to be paid in full within 30 days from the issuance of the order accepting the 
settlement. The company has taken steps to prevent future late payments of the 
Regulatory Assessment Fees by updating its current mailing address and phone numbers 
with the commission. Furthermore, the company agrees to waive any objection to the 
administrative cancellation of its certificate should it fail to pay in accordance with its 
settlement offer. 

For any M e r  questions, please feel free to contact me at 954-366-3 180. 

Sincerely, *- Worl 'ng Pierre 
President. 


